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>>> "Sandra de Bruin" <sandra5585@aol.com> 1/27/2008 3:23 PM >>>
Sandra de Bruin

12332 Laurel Terrace

studio city, CA 91604-3610

January 27, 2008

Jackalyne Pfannenstiel

Dear Jackalyne Pfannenstiel:

Please stop the government intrusion into our own homes by requiring homeowners to install a
thermostat that can be adjusted by government bureaucrats.

Californians already rank dead last among the 50 states in our per capita consumption of
electricity. The average Californian uses about half the electricity as the average American, and
less than consumers in Luxembourg, Guam, the Cayman Islands and Aruba.

Stop the expansion of the government nanny state. Oppose the govemment controlied
thermostats in our own homes.

Sincerely,

sandra de Bruin



